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To:
Subject:

Ephraim Burrell <ephrmburr@msn.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 12:20 PM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am sending this email to voice my concern that the current max leverage be left at 100:1.
Please do not change it!!!!

Thanks,

Ephraim Burrell


